
A Time Such as This! 

Chuck & Robin (C&R) have been missionaries for 

over 20 years. In that time, we have learned to rely 

less and less on our own understanding and more 

and more on His guidance through the Holy Spirit.  

Projects, outreaches, and programs come into 

being within a ministry, at the appointed season, 

supporting the Great Commission. SGSP Aviation 

Ministries was incorporated in 2018 to “Give Wings 

to Good Works.” We believe the season for SGSP 

began, continues, and will expand and adapt for a 

time such as this!   

Our sense is to be prepared for an unprecedented 

move of the Holy Spirit in Latin America and across 

the globe, creating a new zeal for reaching the 

lost. Aircraft is highly effect in speeding the 

Gospel, along with every other means possible. 

Add Your Faith to Ours... 

Together, we can each walk in our callings as 

we prepare for this season of Divine 

outpouring. If you are praying, continue to do 

so fervently. If you are giving, purpose to 

joyfully give more. If you have 

communicated within your inner circle about 

SGSP’s mission in Guatemala, set your 

intention to reach beyond your circle of 

influence. Consider how you might increase 

participation in Kingdom expansion. 

 

 

Guatemala missionaries C&R with a zeal for the lost. 

 

 Are you ready shoes? Start Walking!!! 
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Juxtapositions in 2023 

Keeping aircraft ready for service on the mission 

field requires constant care, inspection, paperwork, 

and proficiency on the part of the missionary, pilot, 

and mechanic. The 2023 aircraft annual inspection 

was completed as Chuck turned 63. Both aircraft 

and Chuck are in excellent shape.  

August Adjustments 
The oil pressure adjustment valve is a simple device 

but critical to safe flight operations. After 

adjustment, a few short local flights are required to 

verify that OP remains in the correct range during 

all phases of flight. We sometimes use these short 

flights to build goodwill among the airport staff & 

police. They enjoy the thrill of flight, and it allows 

us the opportunity to evangelize and check on the 

spiritual wellbeing of those we work closely with.    

 

 

 

 

September Celebrations 

Chuck & Robin celebrated our 35th wedding 

anniversary (early) with a surprise trip to Niagara 

Falls, viewing the falls from both U.S. and Canada. 

Meanwhile in Guatemala, sewing classes, 

neighborhood outreaches, children’s home 

visitations and support continue.  

For Your Consideration... 
It is never too early to consider and prepare 

for 2024 tax-deductible contributions. Help 

SGSP Aviation Ministries and missionaries, 

Chuck & Robin, remain surefooted and 

effective on the mission field of Guatemala. 

Be sure to send your best giving to SGSP 

Aviation, PO BOX 1252, Sierra Vista AZ 

85636. Make your check payable to SGSP.   

 

 

 


